
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Board and 
Representatives of The Intercontinental Exchange, Inc. 

November 14, 2023 
 

Participants:  Phillip Basil, Christine Graham, Laura Lipscomb, and Brendan Rowan (Federal 
Reserve Board) 

 
  Christopher Edmonds and Elizabeth King (Intercontinental Exchange) 
 
Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board met with representatives of The Intercontinental 
Exchange, Inc., regarding the agencies’ Basel III endgame notice of proposed rulemaking.  The 
representatives expressed several views related to the proposal, including on the calibration of 
certain of the proposed requirements and the importance of ensuring the requirements do not 
impede market access for end users of financial products.   

 

 


